From: Nicky (Wh. Fantastic)
To: <u>Tim Hawthorne</u>

Subject: Fwd: Community Directory Update

Date: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 10:39:37 AM

Hi Tim,

I thought you might be interested in what the MHRA have sent out to their members. TACA have taken a slightly different approach and are directly contacting all households if members or not. maybe you could do this via Facebook (as will the MDBA at some point).

The residential listings will be compiled and closed by end of July, so time yet for Mapua residents to change, delete add as needed.

Cheers

Nicky

Nicky McBride
Tour Director
Wheelie Fantastic Cycle Tours
Mapua
Nelson
Tel 03 5432245
0221037494
www.wheeliefantastic.co.nz

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Moutere Hills Residents Association <secretary@mhra.org.nz>

Date: 14 May 2018 at 11:06

Subject: Community Directory Update

To:

Dear Members and Community.

The **Mapua & Districts Community Directory** is a handy directory of businesses and **residential listings** in your local area.

You can always pick up the latest printed copy at the Upper Moutere General Store, Mapua Country Store, Mapua Library, and other locations. The business listings can also be viewed online at http://mapua.co.nz/

Why not check out the latest copy and see if your details are still correct?

If your **details have changed**, or you are **new to the area** and would like to add your information to the residential listings, or you know of somebody who is still listed but definitely **no longer lives in the area**, please help keeping the listings up-to-date by sending a note either directly to <u>directory@mapua.co.nz</u> or to your residents association at <u>secretary@mhra.org.nz</u> or by using the update request form at the back of the printed directory.

To note a change in the residential listings or create a new entry, simply provide your full name, street address, and phone number and state whether this is an alteration, deletion, or new entry.

The listings are not updated automatically, so the directory relies on the community to advise the MDBA (Mapua & Districts Business Association) of any changes - your help is much appreciated.

Best regards,
Matthes Bender

Secretary
Moutere Hills Residents Association
http://www.mhra.org.nz